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AMTE	
  Conference	
  Invitation	
  
	
  
Dr.	
   Linda	
   Griffith,	
   Professor	
   of	
   Mathematics,	
   was	
   selected	
   by	
   the	
   Arkansas	
   Department	
   of	
  

Education	
   to	
   represent	
   Arkansas	
   at	
   the	
   Association	
   of	
   Mathematics	
   Teachers	
  
Educators	
   (AMTE)	
   Conference	
   to	
   be	
   held	
   on	
   June	
   22-­‐23	
   in	
   Louisville,	
   KY.	
   	
   	
   The	
  
main	
   focus	
   of	
   the	
   conference	
   is	
   Elementary	
  Mathematics	
   Specialists	
   State-­‐Level	
  
Certification.	
   	
   AMTE	
   invited	
   states	
   to	
   submit	
   applications	
   to	
   participate	
   in	
   the	
  
conference.	
   	
   About	
   21	
   states	
   submitted	
   applications.	
   AMTE	
   selected	
   only	
   ten	
  
states	
  to	
  participate	
  in	
  the	
  conference.	
  	
  Obviously,	
  Arkansas	
  is	
  one	
  of	
  them.	
  	
  The	
  
Arkansas	
   team	
   has	
   five	
   members,	
   out	
   which	
   two	
   are	
   from	
   UCA.	
   The	
   other	
  

member	
   of	
   the	
   Arkansas	
   team	
   from	
   UCA	
   is	
   Dr.	
   Diana	
   Pounder,	
   Dean	
   of	
   the	
   College	
   of	
  
Education.	
  


